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LAA Praises Gov. DeSantis for Proposed Election Integrity Reforms 
 

Washington DC -- Look Ahead America’s Executive Director Matt Braynard made the following 
statement in response to Florida Governor Ron DeSantis’s proposed election integrity reforms:  
 

In February, Look Ahead America put forward a set of public policy objectives to fix 
problems with our election system and restore the public’s confidence in election 
outcomes.  
 
Florida continues to lead the way in implementing these recommended reforms. They’ve 
already implemented limit on private funding of elections in legislation that passed earlier 
this year, and now Gov. DeSantis has proposed two of our additional objectives: strict 
voter list hygiene procedures and a dedicated office to investigate election crimes.  
 
We encourage other states to follow Gov. DeSantis’ and Florida’s lead.  
 

The complete list of LAA’s election integrity public policy objectives can be found at 
https://lookaheadamerica.org/integrity.  
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